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ST. JAMES WITHOUT-THE-PRIORY GATE - SOUTHWICK 
AND 

ST.  NICHOLAS - BOARHUNT 

www.stnicholasboarhunt.org.uk  www.stjamessouthwick.org.uk  

28.04.2024 JWP   ©  

PLEASE TAKE THE PEW LEAFLET HOME WITH YOU  
AS A REMINDER OF IMPORTANT DATES AND PERHAPS TO READ AGAIN IN THE WEEK 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK.  Go to the Church website (address at top of this Notice sheet)  
and click on the Facebook (F)-icon to connect to current news and events.  

 

THE TELEPHONE NUMBER FOR THE CHAPLAIN IS: 07905 318016  

*Coffee will be served after the Service to-day. 

WICKHAM PANTRY 
 

Non Perishable items for the Pantry may be left at the back  
of Boarhunt or Southwick Churches. 

                             Thank you.    

   28 APRIL 
 FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
 

08.30  Holy Communion, Southwick 
   10.45  Parish Eucharist, Southwick* 

5 MAY 
SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

08.30  Holy Communion, Southwick 
09.30  Holy Communion, Boarhunt* 
10.45  Parish Eucharist, Southwick* 
18.00  Evensong, Southwick 

 

ADVANCE DATE FOR YOUR DIARY -  Thursday 30th. May 2024 - 19.00 hours 

            Beer and Skittles Evening for St. Nicholas, St. James and friends, 
              in The Kings Head Skittle Alley, Wickham.   Everyone Welcome. 

       Please sign up on the List at the back of each Church. 

 

A big thank you to all of you who came to join in with the Easter services. The churches 
were decorated beautifully and we are grateful to those who worked so hard on that. 

Thank you, too, for the Easter garden and Maundy Thursday display at Southwick - all 
of which contributed to make the weekend special. The Choir at Southwick was a       

triumph and the chicks will be flying their nest soon and going to their new forever home. 
Grateful thanks to everyone involved. Rev Simon. 

 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING DATES 
 

 SOUTHWICK:  28 APRIL,12 noon.  BOARHUNT: 19 MAY, following the a.m. Service. 

 Thank you to everyone who attended the Lunches  
and contributed towards your local Rowans Hospice,  

raising a total of £302-20. 


